
February 26, 2020



Via Electronic Filing


Ms. Barcy McNeal, Docketing Division
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 13th Floor
Columbus, OH  43215-0573

Re:	United Telephone Company of Ohio d/b/a CenturyLink 
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]	Case No. 90-5041-TP-TRF and Case No. 20-0435-TP-ATA 

Dear Ms. McNeal:

[bookmark: _Hlk21695073]Enclosed for filing is United Telephone Company of Ohio d/b/a CenturyLink’s tariff to revise Federal Lifeline terms and conditions regarding the manner in which applicants may request Lifeline assistance.   The changes reflected herein were previously implemented in compliance with FCC 16-38.  The FCC established the National Lifeline Eligibility Verifier (NLEV), also known as National Verifier, in April 2016, to be rolled out in phases.  The NLEV is utilized to make eligibility determinations and to perform other functions necessary to enroll eligible subscribers into the Lifeline Program.  The following revisions are included in this filing:
Section 7, Fifth Revised Sheet 1

This tariff sheet is filed with a February 26, 2020 issue date and an effective date of March 28, 2020.

[bookmark: _GoBack]CenturyTel of Ohio, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink concurs with this company’s Lifeline section, therefore, a filing is not required for that company.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please call me or Mr. Joshua Motzer at (614) 221-5354.

Sincerely,

/s/ Debra Levy

Debra Levy

ec: 	Joshua Motzer, CenturyLink
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